
 
 

 
 

 

 

May 10, 2021 

 

 

Brian McSherry 

  

 
VIA EMAIL Brian@smart265.org 
 
 
Re:  FOIA request dated & received 5/7/21    
 
Subject: Information for the construction and /or maintenance work planned for any building owned or leased by your 
district which includes the scopes listed below for the summer of 2021.  In addition, if any contracts have already 
been awarded, please include the names and contact information of those contractor(s) and/or sub-contractor(s). 
 
HVAC (Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation), Exhaust Systems 
Architectural Metals used for weatherproofing and/or ornamental purposes. 
Gutters and/or Downspouts 
New installation and/or replacement of lockers 
New installation and/or replacement of toilet partitions 
Kitchen Renovations 
Current HVAC Maintenance Contracts 
 
This letter will serve as Oswego Community Unit School District 308’s response to your May 7, 2021 request under 
the Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.), in which you asked for the above referenced information.  
 
There are no records responsive to this request.   
 
To promote district transparency and assist others who may have a similar question, this responsive document will 
be posted online on the district’s website. To access it, go to www.sd308.org  and select Our District > Freedom of 
Information Act Request > FOIA Request Responses>FOIA Requests Responses -2021>then select FOIA ID #21-
29. 
 

 
Please let me know if you have additional questions. Thank you. 
 
 

Christi Tyler 
 
Christi Tyler 
Freedom of Information Officer 
 

http://www.sd308.org/

